
 
 
 
 

VOTE BY MAIL! 
 

You can use a mail-in ballot to vote on the East 
Rutherford Bond Referendum. It’s convenient, saves 
time and you don’t have to leave your home or 
workplace! Applications for a mail-in ballot must be 
received in the County Clerk’s Office by Tuesday, 
March 6, 2018. Applications are available on the 
ERSD website Referendum page, at the County 
Clerk’s Office – anytime up to 3:00 pm on March 6th 
– or just click on the link:  
http://www.nj.gov/state/elections/form_pdf/vote-by-mail-

forms/vote-mail-ballot-bergen-english.pdf. 
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